Friendly Culture Fair held in Mexico City
Tuesday, 11 June 2013.

A Fair of Friendly Cultures was held in Mexico City between 25 May and 9 June 2013. The Fair
was attended by a total of 85 diplomatic missions accredited to Mexico, including Serbian
diplomatic mission. The Serbian stall offered souvenirs related to Serbian culture, history,
science and sports, dominated by topics like the cyrillic alphabet, popular stories and fairy tales,
Christian Orthodox Monasteries, contemporary Serbian literature in Spanish and contemporary
Serbian art. As far as the cullinary specialties are concerned, the offer included Serbian
barbecue and bakery. The atmosphere and organization of the stall was at a high level, and the
residents of Mexico City showed great interest in our culture and history, as well as Serbian
cuisine.

The overall impression is that this year's Fair aroused greater interest than in the previous years
when this event of friendly cultures took place. The interest was even greater than last year
when the Fair was visited by approximately 1.5 million people.




